
October 12, 2020

                                       

MRAD is off to a great start!! 
Thank you so much for helping us have a wonderful start to our year!! 
It is my main priority to provide a safe and fun environment for all our 
students. You parents have been great. Thank you for your patience 
and cooperation. The car rider line is working great. We have 
developed a great system for taking temperatures and getting the kids 
in and out of the building safely. 

A few reminders:
 To utilize the car rider line. please only enter the parking lot from the 
Henderson Street side of the the parking lot. If you are parking, please 
do not use the spaces blocked with orange cones. These cones are 
there to protect our car riders as well as prevent you from having to 
back into traffic. 

Please send your child with a water bottle if you think they will need 
water during their class time. We will not be using the Culligan water 
dispenser this year. 

Please label all shoes. We are doing our best to keep up with everyones 
belongings. If your child left anything at class, it will be in the lost and 
found which is right by the waiting room door. Have them check here 
first. If you still do not have your belongings let me know and I can 
email the class to see if anyone pick up your shoes by accident. 
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IMPORTANT 
DATES FOR 
OCTOBER 

October 26th—30th 
Studio Spirit week  

•  MATCHING 
MONDAY—Pick a 
friend and wear 
matching outfits.  

•  TUTU TUESDAY—
Dress up your boring 
dance class attire with 
bows, glitter and 
TUTUS.  

•  WACKY TACKY 
WEDNESDAY— 
Anything goes.... 
Pajamas, crazy socks, 
wild hair..... The wilder 
the better.  

•   THROWBACK 
THURSDAY—Wear 
an old recital costume 
or your favorite 
decade. 
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FOLLOW US ON FACEBOOK!!  

Follow us on Facebook: Ms. Robins 
Academy of Dance and Gymnastics. 
Photo’s and videos are posted often. 
Feel free to tag me in your photos or 
videos. You can also give the studio a 
recommendation or rating. WE LOVE 

TO HEAR FROM YOU!!  

September Students of the 
month 

Molly Grace 

Ezzell 

Molly Grace is a pure joy to 
teach. She always comes into 

class energetic and full of ideas. She challenges 
herself daily and is kind and helpful to all the 
other students. Molly Grace has a bright future in 
dance and we hope you continue to let us be a 
part of your journey.  

Reagan Wiggins 

PAYMENTS  - Avoid late fees. Tuition is due by the 21st of 
each month this year.  A $10 late fee is charged after the 21st. 
We have a convenient online system to make payments. Go 
to www.msrobinsacadofdanceandgymn.com, click Register/
Pay now, Sign in with your email you used at registration 
(user name) and a password that you create. You can access 
your account and make payments via credit/debit card. You 
can also sign up for automatic draft payments. You can also 
drop your cash or check in the drop box in the front waiting 
room. If you prefer to pay in this manner you may enter the 
building to drop your payment off. Please make sure your 
payment is labeled with your child’s name and your name. 
Please wear a mask when entering. 

COMMUNICATION - It is more important than ever to 
check your email often. This will be  the main way I 
communicate with you all, especially now since you all are 
not entering the building on a regular basis. I will also post 
important notices on the dry erase board in the front 
window. 

ACADEMY APPAREL - We are currently taking orders 
for Academy sweatshirts, t-shirts and Company jackets 
(competition team only) Great Christmas ideas! We will 
wear our Academy apparel in the 2020 Christmas parade. 
It is not required in order for you to participate in the 
parade, but if you’d like to have one, now is the time to 
place your order. Order forms are attached to this letter. 
Please include your check with your order form, place it 
in an envelope and place it in the tuition box or indicate 
on your order form that you would like this charge added 
to your studio director account. An example of the design 
is hanging in the window. ALL ORDERS MUST BE PAID FOR 
BY NOVEMBER SECOND. 

A COMPLETE LIST OF DATES ARE  INCLUDED AS A 
SEPARATE ATTACHMENT. DETAILS REGARDING 
EACH EVENT WILL BE SENT OUT AS EACH EVENT 
GETS CLOSER. 

THANK YOU AGAIN FOR CHOOSING MRAD. We look 
forward to an amazing year!!   

Blessings ~ Robin and the MRAD FACULTY  

Reagan is a second year 
Company dancer who is 
ALWAYS working hard. When 
there is any down time, 
Reagan is stretching. Reagan 
has achieved many goals by 
working hard over the summer 
by participating in our summer 
intensives. Way to go Reagan. 
The Company teachers are all 
super impressed by you this 
year. 
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